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Mr. Eric S. Beckjord, Director

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: PIUS Preliminary Safety Information Document

References: (A) Letter, S. Brewer (C-E) to
J. Taylor (NRC), dated April 11, 1930
(B) Letter, L. Fogelstrom (ABB Atom AB) to
J. Taylor (NRC), dated October 5, 1989

Dear Mr. Beckjord:

Enclosed are twenty (20) copies of the Preliminary Safety
Information Document for the Process Inherent Ultimate
Safety (PIUS) reactor design. As we have previously
indicated [References (A) and (B)), Combustion Engineering,
Inc. is submitting this document in order to promote early
consideration of the PIUS design in accordance wita the
objectives of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advanced
Reactor Policy Statement.

We would be happy to meet with you or members of ycur
staff at your earliest convenience, to provide an

intrc actory presentation on the design and to discuss the
prospective schedule for review.

If you have any comments or questions, please call me at
(203) 285-4520 or Mr. Harold Thornburg at (301) 829-0874.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.
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